
VICTOR CENTRAL SCHOOL 
Foodservices 

 

 

Welcome to all new and returning teachers/staff!  Just a few new things and reminders: 

 

All of our food items are available a la carte.  

 

New teachers can request an account by emailing Alexandra TePoel-Dewitt.  

Tepoel-dewitta@victorschools.org 

 

Purchasing our delicious and nutritious meals is very convenient when you set up a 

meal account with us. After your account is set up, you can either add money in 

advance, or pay by check or cash at the time of your purchase. Send us your name 

and building and we will be more than happy to set up your account for you.  

 

If you would like to order a specialty salad/wrap, you may order it right on the district 

lunch count. The bottom of the sheet has a tab just for you. Click link below and save to 

your bookmarks. 

https://www.victorschools.org/staff/ordering-lunch.  

We will NEED these orders by 9:30 AM. 

 

Please remember that we CANNOT and WILL NOT allow adults to charge 

(negative) on their accounts. The link below is the district policy regarding meal 

charging. Last paragraph pertains to staff/adults. 

https://www.victorschools.org/district/board-policies/policy-details-

page/~board/board-policies/post/8505-charging-school-meals-and-prohibition-

against-shaming 

If you do not have sufficient funds on your account or money/check to complete the 

purchase in full, you will have to wait to make the purchase, until you have the 

appropriate funds. (Can you go to a restaurant or store and leave without paying in 

full? Same rules apply here.) 

 

Please feel free to contact the Food Services Department, by calling ext. 6470 or 6471 or 

email tepoel-dewitta@victorschools.org with questions. The building cafeteria manager 

at each school will also be available to assist you with your needs. 

 

We look forward to promoting district wide health and wellness by offering nutritious 

and delicious meals (and a cookie every now and then, everything in moderation!) to the 

staff of VCSD. Thank you for your participation in our meal program and have a great 

year!   

 

Alix TePoel-DeWitt RD, CDN, Director of Food Services 

 

Bring this letter in anytime during the month of September and get a 

free cookie with your purchase! 
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